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ALTON - The Three Rivers Project of Sierra Club Illinois is calling for volunteers to 
help work as “greeters” or “hosts/tour guides” at the Urban Farm Tour on Sunday, June 
25. After a three-year hiatus, the Three Rivers Project is bringing back the Urban Farm 



Tour to showcase various gardens and farms across the Riverbend region. Community 
members interested in volunteering at the event as a greeter or host/tour guide can sign 
up via .bit.ly/urbanfarmtour

“We’re excited to bring back the Urban Farm Tour to offer neighbors an opportunity to 
see firsthand how community members are transforming their yards into edible and 
sustainable oases,” said Three Rivers Project co-Coordinator Christine Favilla. “We 
need help from local volunteers to make this event possible. The Urban Farm Tour is 
self-guided, so we need community members to greet tourists at each yard, home 
garden, or community garden along the tour. We’re looking for hosts/tour guides to 
volunteer at each location, as well, to help make this event a welcoming, fun, and 
educational experience for all!”

The Urban Farm Tour is set for Sunday, June 25 from 10:00am to 1:00pm. Volunteer 
greeters and hosts/tour guides will be stationed at the various farms and gardens to 
welcome tourists as they participate in the self-guided tour. If you’re interested in acting 
as a greeter or host/tour guide for the Urban Farm Tour, register via  bit.ly/urbanfarmtour
and direct any questions to Christine Favilla at .christine.favilla@sierraclub.org

About the Sierra Club

The Sierra Club is America’s largest and most influential grassroots environmental 
organization, with more than 3.8 million members and supporters. In addition to 
protecting every person's right to get outdoors and access the healing power of nature, 
the Sierra Club works to promote clean energy, safeguard the health of our 
communities, protect wildlife, and preserve our remaining wild places through 
grassroots activism, public education, lobbying, and legal action. For more information, 
visit .www.sierraclub.org
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